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Vehicle Safety Circular  

Dealer and Repairer Plates  

Date published: June 27, 2025 

A Dealer and Repairer Plates information sheet has been created to provide additional details and 

guidelines for both plate categories. 

The document is available in the Other Resources section on MPIPartners | Vehicle Safety. 

For questions about this notice, email vsi-stationinfo@mpi.mb.ca or call 204-985-0920. 
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